
Vale Specialists @ Home Schedule 

Music LIVE on Zoom 

(also recorded, links on Vale 
Website) 

 
https://zoom.us/j/91037611160 

 
Meeting ID: 910 3761 1160 

 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: 

Kinder: 9:00-9:20 and 12:00-12:20 

First Grade: 9:40-10:00 and 12:40-1:00 

Second Grade: 10:20-10:40 and 1:20-1:40 

Third Grade: 2:00-2:25 

Fourth Grade: 2:35-3:00 

 

PE Recorded 2x per week (Links on Vale Website) 

Science K-4 Mystery Science  (Links on Vale Website) 

Leadership Recorded 1x per week (Links on Vale Website) 

Library Read Aloud 1 x per week (Links on Vale Website) 

 

Vale Elementary is still offering specialists online. These classes are available for all students 

and we hope you will join us for Music, Pe, Science, Leadership, & Library each week! Click 

on the “Specialists” tab on the website. 

Music: Meet me for live Music classes on Zoom! You can attend 1, 2, or 3 classes each week.  

Join with your grade level for music, movement, and fun!  Be on time, have your cameras on 

and your mics on “mute.” We’ll be using a lot of activities from www.MusicplayOnline.com, 

and you can use this interactive website, too.   ~Mrs. Keene 

PE: Be sure to exercise every day, and check out my videos on the Vale website each week for 

new ideas. Keep moving, Vale Eagles! Mr. Clean 

Science: Science class will be on your own through Mystery Science. The links will be updated 

weekly on the website under the "Specialists" tab. You can explore at your own pace and print 

out your own guides, or simply watch the videos- it's up to you! Each grade level with have its 

own unit of study and follow the NGSS standards. Stay curious, Vale Eagles! -Mrs. Hill  

Leadership: Hello Leaders! Each week, Mrs. Davidson will be sharing a lesson on leadership 

with you. These lessons will be full of fun, amazing videos and lessons that you will use your 

whole life long.  You can watch these lessons any time you would like, and you can even watch 

them over and over! Each Wednesday, a new lesson will come out to you on the Cashmere Vale 

website.  See you there! 

Library: Be sure to watch the Library Video each week, and remember to send Ms. Foust an 

email with your book requests. Please include the Title and Author’s name for each book, and 

don’t forget to add your teacher’s name in the email! You will be able to pick up these books 

and also return any finished books on Thursday packet pick up.  

Links can be found at https://www.cashmere.wednet.edu/vale.  Just click on “Specialists.”   


